
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Oakwood station 

 

No step-free access 

at this station 
Monday 15 June until late July 

This is while we carry out planned 

maintenance work on the lift. 

Access to platforms will be via the  

stairs only. 

For step-free access, please use bus 307 to 

High Barnet station for the Northern line 

and change at King’s Cross St. Pancras for 

the Piccadilly line. 

For display at Oakwood station 

 


